From: Padilla, Dave@DOT <dave.padilla@dot.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 8:21 AM
To: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: SCH 2020029045

Good Morning,
We have no concerns the proposed project.
Thank you,

DAVID PADILLA

Associate Transportation Planner
Caltrans

Office of Planning & Local Assistance
1352 W. Olive Avenue

Fresno, CA 93778-2616

Office: (559) 444-2493, Fax: (559) 445-5875
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